Queensland Government

Cabinet – April 2019
Appointment of principal consultant and concept design for the New Performing Arts Venue project
Minister for Environment and the Great Barrier Reef, Minister for Science and Minister for the Arts

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]On 27 May 2018, as part of the 2018–19 State Budget, the Government announced the investment of $125 million towards the delivery of a new $150 million theatre for Brisbane, on the Playhouse Green at the Queensland Performing Arts Centre.
2. On 29 January 2019, the Government announced that, following an Expression of Interest process, five shortlisted consultants were to develop concept designs for the new 1500-seat theatre.
3. The shortlisted consultants were:
· Blight Rayner and Snøhetta
· Cox Architecture & AL A
· ARM + m3architecture
· Richard Kirk Architects & Kerry Hill Architects
· Henning Larsen + Wilson Architects (Architects in Association).
4. Cabinet noted the appointment of Blight Rayner and Snøhetta as the Principal Consultant to develop the Concept Design for the New Performing Arts Venue project.
5. Attachments
· Nil.
